
 

 

May 12, 2025 

 

District Pastors 

First Elders 

Music Coordinators 

Church Board Members 

 

Dear Brethren: 

 

Christian Greetings! 

 

The Music Department will be hosting its second Music Workshop at the Camp Balandra 

facilities from June 27-29, 2025. We are desirous of having at least two representatives 

from your church (praise team member, musician, chorister, choir leader, etc.). This 

workshop will include the following presentations: 
 

(1) Improving Music Production in Your Church  

(2) Learning New Hymns  

(3) Voice Training and Musical Empowerment 

(4) Fashion for Ministry  

(5) The Lifestyle of the Music Minister 
 

The cost of this workshop will be as follows: 

     Without Transport     $500.00 

With Transport       $600.00 (Increased by Maxi Taxi Operators) 

      

Please use the link provided below to register:-   

 https://forms.gle/5STawc2ZcbPzhHr97 

 

We trust that you will make every effort to send your musicians, as we seek to improve 

music in our worship services.  

 

Thank you for your support in this venture. 

 

Yours truly 

 
 

DEBORAH FERREIRA 

MUSIC DIRECTOR 

https://forms.gle/5STawc2ZcbPzhHr97

